
Recycling At St George’s
A project by the Head Girl 



Meeting with Mr Fisher 

 Josie our Head Girl came to see Mr Fisher

 She wanted to recycle even more at school and wanted to buy some bins 
for the playground. 

 Mr Fisher gave her the catalogue and a budget and she went away to 
think about what she wanted to buy. 

 Josie came back and chose her bins and Mr Fisher then asked her to think 

about how she would tell the other pupils in the school about her project. 

 Josie offered, with some of her prefects, to go and visit each class and let 

them know. She talked to them about the importance of recycling and 

which items should be put in each bin. 



Red - Bob for bottles
Dark Green - Fiona for food waste
Light Green - Mike for mixed plastics
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